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commentletters - 3.18.08 Meeting for North San Joaquin Water Conservation District
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To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2008 7:34:37 AM

Subject: 3.18.08 Meeting for North San Joaquin Water Conservation District

State Water Resources Control Board

March 18, 2008

My name is Bryan Pilkington and I am a Science Specialist and Professional Educator with the Lodi
Unified School District in Lodi, California. I live at 13100 Victor Road in Lockeford. I've lived in
Lockeford for 20 years and grow hay and raise cattle on my family ranch.

I'm here today to request that the Mokelumne River Water stay within the boundaries of the North San
Joaquin Water Conservation District (NSTWCD).

I have many concerns about the management, the plans and the intentions of the North San Joaquin
Water Conservation District to put the water to beneficial use within the boundaries the District. The
fiscal irresponsibility and lack integrity of the NSJTWCD management must be considered with the
extension of this permit. The engineer’s report and plans that was submitted to the State Water Board
has many deficiencies and inaccuracies that would render its implementation ineffective to put the
Mokelumne River Water to beneficial use within the boundaries of the NSTWCD. The future plans of
the NSTWCD does not include utilizing the majority of the water of the Mokelumne River within the
boundaries of the District for the public benefit of the taxpayers who is funding the future projects.

1 will discuss in detail the management, the plans and the intentions of the North San Joaquin Water
Conservation District to put the water to beneficial use within the boundaries the District at the March
18, 2008 meeting.

Sincerely,

Bryan Pilkington |
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